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MAY 1 0 2016

Ms. Rachel Keith

City of Foley — Foley Municipal Airport
407 East Laurel Ave.
Foley, AL 36535

Dear Ms. Keith,

P.Q. Box 20636
Atlanta, GA 30320

We have reviewed your request to decommission the Non-Federal SUMMERDALE (ESU)
Non Directional Beacon (NDB) serving the Foley Municipal Airport (K5R4), Foley, AL.
Aeronautical Study 16-ASO-603-NR was assigned to this review. We have no objection to
this proposal. The facility will be decommissioned and IFR charts and FAA publications

will be amended on July 21, 2016.

Please ensure the following conditions are met:

¢ You must surrender your FCC Authority to Transmit to the Federal Communications
Commission as soon as possible after the facility is decommissioned.

¢ Please ensure the FAA inspector assigned to this facility is notified of completion of

the above task.

If you have questions, please call Patricia Graham. Non-Federal Facilities Program

Management Specialist, AJV-E36, at (404) 305-7128.

Kurt Matthews

Team Manager, Planning and Requirements Group,
NAVAIDS/Infrastructure Program, AJV-E36
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